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All-terrain vehicles that have been equipped for street use and operated by a 

licensed driver obeying local traffic laws should be allowed on streets, back roads 

and rural highways. 

Considering other vehicles such as motorcycles, mopeds, 3 wheeled trikes of various 

forms and others have been used as common transportation, ATVs should work in as 

well. 

Other states have allowed these vehicles and seem to have little to no problems. 


